
                         NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
`  Zoning Administrator   

    1:15 P.M., June 5, 2013 
 

 
     

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Zoning Administrator of the City of Goleta will conduct a 
public hearing on the date set forth below to consider the following: 
 
An appeal of a temporary overnight camping permit. An application for a temporary overnight 
camping permit was submitted by Cambridge Drive Community Church located at 550 Cambridge 
Drive, Goleta, California 93117.  (Goleta Municipal Code, sections 12.01.010 et seq.)  The City 
approved the permit on April 24, 2013.  An appeal to the City’s approval of the permit was filed on 
April 29, 2013.  On the date and time mentioned in this notice, the Zoning Administrator with the 
Planning and Environmental Review Department will hear the appeal.  A decision will be 
rendered within 10 days of the hearing. 
 
HEARING DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, June 5, 2013 at 1:15 PM 
 
PLACE:      City Hall 
      130 Cremona Drive, Suite B  

Goleta, California 93117 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT:  All interested persons are encouraged to attend and to present written 
and/or oral comments.  All letters should be addressed to City Clerk, 130 Cremona Drive, Suite B, 
Goleta, CA  93117.  Letters must be received by City Clerk on or before the date of the hearing or 
can be submitted at the hearing. 
 
APPEAL PROCEEDURE: The action of the Zoning Administrator may be appealed to the 
Planning Commission within 10 calendar days following its final action. If you challenge the City’s 
final action this permit in court, you may be limited to only those issues you or someone else 
raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the 
City on or before the date of the hearing (Government Code Section 65009[b][2]). 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: Prior to the hearing, the staff report may be viewed on the 
City’s website www.cityofgoleta.org or can be obtained by calling (805) 961-7576 Contact: Ashley 
Flores, Legal Office Assistant. 
 
Note: If you challenge the nature of the above action in court, you may be limited to only those 
issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice or in written 
correspondence delivered to the City on or before the date of the hearing (Government Code 
Section 69009[b][2]). 
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to 
participate in this hearing, please contact the City Clerks Office at (805) 961-7505.  Notification at 
least 48 hours prior to the hearing will enable City staff to make reasonable arrangements. 
 
 


